
New  Bedford  Police  Officer,
David Roy, retires after 30
years of service
“We want to extend our best wishes to Officer David Roy, who
officially  retired  today  from  the  New  Bedford  Police
Department.

We truly thank you for the 30 plus years of dedicated service
you gave to the citizens and city of New Bedford. Officer Roy
was passionate about policing and was always ready to help
those in need. We wish you all the best in this next chapter
in  your  life,  you  will  be  missed.”  –  New  Bedford  Police
Department.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-david-roy-retires/2019/06/23
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-david-roy-retires/2019/06/23
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-david-roy-retires/2019/06/23

